
NCC AB  

Postal address 
SE-170 80 SOLNA 

Visiting address 
Vallgatan 3, SOLNA 

Contact 
Tel: +46 8 585 510 00 
Fax: +46 8 85 77 75 
www.ncc.se 

VATno. 
(publ) Reg.no SE556034517401 
Solna, Sweden 

 

  PRESS RELEASE 
 from NCC   
  

  2009-09-21 
 No 28/09 

 
NCC secures strategic road service contract in Finland 
totaling SEK 467 million 
 
NCC Roads in Finland has been awarded three new contracts from the Finnish Road 
Administration pertaining to the management and maintenance of roads. The total 
value is approximately SEK 467 million and the assignment is strategically significant 
for NCC Roads in Finland.   
 
The contract with the Finnish Road Administration comprises the responsibility for management and 
maintenance of a total of 3,530 kilometers of roads. Of these, 530 kilometers are highways and 3,000 
kilometers other roads, of which 1,230 kilometers comprise gravel roads. The total value of the 
contract is approximately SEK 467 million.  
 
“We are very pleased with the new management and maintenance contracts. Road service is a 
strategically important area for NCC Roads,” says Aapo Hurttia, Road Service and Civil Engineering 
at NCC Roads Finland.  
 
The three new management areas are located in east and southeast Finland. The contract for the 
Joensuu area extends for five years and includes 1,050 kilometers of road, valued at approximately 
SEK 110 million. The contract for the Imatra area is valued at approximately SEK 165 million 
extending for seven years and consisting of 1,150 kilometers of road. The contract in the Lappeenranta 
area also extends for seven years at a value of approximately SEK 192 million and consists of 1,330 
kilometers of road.   
 
The assignment for the Finnish Road Administration includes plowing, snow clearing, gritting and 
minor maintenance work on and along the roads. Also included in the contract is the maintenance of 
gravel roads, green areas, signposts and the upkeep of lay-bys and customs areas on the border to 
Russia.   
 
The contract will be signed in September and will apply from October 1, 2009.   
 
For questions, please contact: 
Aapo Hurttia, Road Service and Civil Engineering, NCC Roads Finland + 358 10 507 6888,  
+358 40 519 6076 
Terhi Paavilainen, Marketing, Communications and IT, NCC Roads Finland  
+35 8 10 507 6998, +35 8 50 538 6823  
Ulf Thorné, Press Relations Manager, NCC AB, +46 (0)8 585 523 46, +46 (0)70 214 77 27 
 
All of NCC’s press releases are available on www.ncc.se 
NCC is one of the leading construction and property development companies in the Nordic region. NCC had in 
2008 sales of fully SEK 57 billion, with 20,000 employees.  NCC Roads core business is the production of 
aggregates and asphalt, paving operations and road services. 


